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Kristen Mueller

From: Customer Srvc Box <customersrvc@wm.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 29, 2021 10:43 AM
To: utanalyst; Customer Srvc Box
Cc: Munoz, John
Subject: RE: Universal City Public Works Roll Offs

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
Good morning,  
 
I have scheduled to get the dumpsters serviced on July 7th, 8th 9th and 10th. Ticket numbers are below. 
 
304844             7/10/21  
304845             7/10/21  
304842             7/09/21  
304843             7/09/21  
304840             7/08/21  
304841             7/08/21  
304836             7/07/21  
304838             7/07/21 
 
Thank you,  
Zarkia 
 
From: utanalyst <utanalyst@uctx.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, June 29, 2021 8:59 AM 
To: Customer Srvc Box <customersrvc@wm.com> 
Cc: Munoz, John <jmunoz9@wm.com> 
Subject: Universal City Public Works Roll Offs 
 
Good Morning, 
 
Could we have the two roll offs serviced at 256 Kitty Hawk Road for 4 consecutive days. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Avery Lunsford, Utilities Analyst 
Universal City Public Works Dept. 
2150 Universal City Blvd. 
Universal City, Texas 78148 
(210) 658-5364 
utanalyst@uctx.gov 
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Recycling is a good thing. Please recycle any printed emails.  


